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The sun has been shining and this 
week it has been wonderful to 
see our children making the most 
of our fantastic grounds and 
outdoor spaces. It certainly feels 
like summer will be here before 
long.

The highlight of the week must be 
our year 5 Manchester 
adventure. This is the first of our 
amazing city residentials and the 
bar has been set incredibly high.
Our year 5 children have had the 
most magical 3 days, they have 
returned extremely tired, but full 
of stories and special memories.

Key highlights were skiing at the indoor snow centre, watching a 
performance at Manchester Theatre Royal and the football stadium 
tour. The adults who led the residential couldn’t speak more highly 
of our children, saying that they were an absolute delight to be with 
and a real credit to Beacon. A huge shout out and thank you to the 
wonderful adults who made this experience possible. I know you 
will understand that a great deal of hard work goes on behind the 
scenes to make wonderful experiences like this a reality. Thank 
you to the parents who accompanied the group, we are so 
grateful. And of course, Mr Herman, Miss Ace, Mrs Stern, Miss 
Rickard and Miss Coates for enduring sleepless nights and giving 
above and beyond to make Manchester 2025 possible.

Also, huge congratulations to our Beacon bikers who took part in 
yesterday’s tournament. They showed huge grit and determination 
and gave an outstanding performance.

Looking forward to next week, you have received information 
regarding our Comic Relief celebrations next Friday.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend

Kaye



Key Events for week after half term – Reception and KS1

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Reception
PE lesson- more ball 

skills fun. 

Let's start to innovate -
who is your new 

character going to be?

Can you find the 
doubles?

Let's see what we 
know about Easter.

Bring a book 
from home!

Year 1
Plan your own story –
I wonder what your 

setting will be?

In maths we are 
comparing numbers to 

20.

Strengthening our ball 
skills in PE.

Where will Beacon 
visits take us this 

week?
Red Nose Day. 

Year 2
Maths multiplication 

stations! 

Showing off our 
gymnastics sequences 

in P.E.

Innovating our stories 
inspired by 'The Owl 

Who Was Afraid of the 
Dark'

Funky French Dinosaur 
names

Red Nose Day 
fun!



Key Events for week after half term – KS2 and ARB

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year 3

Maths Fun

Can you remember how 
many mm are in 1cm? 

Talk for Writing:
What's going to 

happen in your rags to 
riches tale?

New DT unit:

What can you 
remember about 
healthy eating? 

PE Day!

It's time to get in 
teams and play a 
game of netball 

using all the skills 
we have learnt.

Drop everything a 
read! 

Remember: 5 
house points to the 
children who have 

read every day!

Year 4 Poetry- Perform like a star! PE- DANCE Science- Gory Digestion! 
Funky French 

Thursdays
RED NOSE DAY!

Year 5

History

Was Queen Elizabeth II a 
good ruler?

Talk for Writing

Planning to defeat a 
monster.

Magnificent Math 

Equivalent Fractions

PE

Yoga Namaste 
RED NOSE DAY!

Year 6

Talk for Writing

Innovating our Wishing 
Tales

Exploring our eyes: 
how exactly do we 

see?

PE:
Get ready for some 
more Yoga together.

Funky French 
Thursdays

Drop Everything 
and Read:

What book will you 
share?

Cosmonauts
PSHE 

Friendship games 

Amazing Art 

Superhero handprints 

Sensational Science 

Exploring Arctic animals 

Cooking 

Vegetable faces 
Computing 



EYFS ‘Highlight of the Week’

In Nursery this week we have been 
enjoying activities relating to our story 
'Barry the Fish with Fingers'. 
We have spent a lot of time outside 
enjoying the sunshine and using 
imaginative play with the sea animals in 
the water tray. We have been mark 
making designing our own gloves for 
Barry the Fish with Finger.

In Reception this week we have enjoyed our 
RE learning with Bertie Owl. We have looked 
at the season of spring and the changes 
that happen. We learnt about the lifecycle 
of a butterfly using one of our favourite
stories 'The Very Hungry Caterpillar'. We 
also learnt a song to help us remember the 
lifecycle. 
Next week we will start our learning all 
about the celebration of Easter.



KS1 ‘Highlight of the Week’

What an incredible week of structure building 
we've had in D.T. We've learned to make a tall 
freestanding structure, we need a wide base, 
butresses and a strong triangular shape. We 
had a competition to see who could build the 
tallest tower using only paper and the results 
were a huge success! We’ve also had a fun 
start to our Funky French dinosaur unit, 
exploring dinosaur names and features. Way to 
go Year 2!

Year 1 have shown their amazing maths
skills this week as we have strengthened 
our knowledge of using number lines.  
The children have learnt how to 
estimate and find the numbers that are 
between two other numbers.  The 
children are becoming speedy at reading 
and writing their numbers that are 
recorded as words. 



Lower KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week in Year 3 we have been exploring the city of 
Bristol in our latest Geography unit. The children have been 
fully emersed in the learning of this topic as we will be 
going to Bristol in just a couple of months and exploring lots 
of the features if the city we have been learning about. We 
learnt all about what makes Bristol a city, some of its major 
landmark and where they are located on a map. All this 
knowledge is very important as the children will be using 
maps on the residential  and exploring many of the places 
will have been learning about this week. Brilliant work 
everyone! We can't wait to see how you uses your 
knowledge of the city of Bristol once we are there! 

This week, Year 4 have been exploring Christianity and 
the importance of ‘forgiveness’ during RE lessons. We 
shared personal experiences of when we have forgiven 
others and how this can sometimes feel rather 
challenging. 

In the mornings, the children have been banking some 
incredible vocabulary and then using it to innovate our 
Talk for Writing text- The Wizard of Oz. 

Once again, a busy and productive week with all the 
pupils shining! 



Upper KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

In Year 6 this week, all children have continued to amaze: 
they have learnt how to multiply and divide decimal 

numbers in maths; in writing, they have loved learning about 
their new text Skellig; in reading, they have produced some 

amazing diary entries; and they have excelled in their 
science experiments in the afternoon linked to light.
A definite highlight of the week however comes from 

Wednesday afternoon's yoga sessions during PE.  Children 
were amazing in exploring the Cobra position and 
Downward Dog.  Well done Year 6 – thank you for 

everything.

If you would like to know more about year 5, this week, I
would highly recommend that you pop over to the school
Facebook page and take at look at some of the pictures of
our glorious children having the time of their lives.

This week our children have travelled to Manchester, been
skiing, visited a stunning cathedral, explored the Science
and Industry Museum, journeyed underground – through
Britain's oldest air riad shelter, been mesmerised by a
theatrical retelling of Chitty Chitty Bang Bang and had our
minds blown by the sheer wealth and dominance of
Manchester City at the Etihad Stadium. What a week!



Cosmonauts ‘Highlight of the Week’

Core word of the week 
Cosmonauts 

This week in Cosmonauts we explored 
and tasted fruits in our PSHE lesson 
and made superhero cuffs in art. In 
science, we made different animal 
tracks and created giraffe skin using 
coloured water and in cooking, we 
looked at more fruits and vegetables 
that keep our bodies healthy, by 
making superhero green smoothies. 



Jaygo Day- Harris 

Thaeden Alexander-
Delderfield

Lola-Flo Lundy

Willow Hodge

Faith Warner

Poppy Mitchell

Ellie Williams 

Harry Bolt

Cooper Prickett

Ivy-Joan Wedlake

Alfie Prout

Lydia Lang-Mitchell

Eme Owen

Dominique Dunkley

Ruby Long
McKenna Meakin

Taylah Ball

Showing kindness to each other
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Young Carers

If you believe that your child is a young carer then 

please speak to our admin team and they will 
advise you as to how we can help you in school. 

Or you can contact Cornwall Young Carers directly 
on their freephone number 01736 756655, or by 

emailing kernowyoungcarers@barnardos.org.uk.

Cornwall Young Carers complete great work with 
the young carers in our county by aiming to support 

them to self-manage caring responsibilities, 
providing information, advice and guidance over the 

phone and working with schools. 

They also provide direct 1-1 work with Young 

Carers and Young Adult Carers as well as offering 
activities on a regular basis and during the school 

holidays.

mailto:kernowyoungcarers@barnardos.org.uk


Wednesday 19th March • Healthy Cornwall Taste Challenge – Y4

Friday 21st March • Comic Relief – Red Nose Day

Monday 24th – Friday 28th March • Last week for clubs

Thursday 27th March • Year 4 Solar Farm visit

Monday 31st – Friday 4th April • Ingnite Wonder – Carnival week

Wednesday 2nd April • The Royal Beacon Show

Monday 7th – Monday 21st April Easter Holidays
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Monday 12th May – Thursday 14th May • Y6 SAT’s

Monday 19th May • Class Photography – class photos

Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May • HALF TERM

Monday 3rd June • Y4 Multiplication Tables Check starts

Wednesday 4th June • Healthy Cornwall Taste Challenge – Y6

Monday 9th June • Phonic Screening Begins

Wednesday 25th June • Healthy Cornwall Taste Challenge – Y6

Monday 7th July – Wednesday 10th July • Year 6 London Residential

Wednesday 23rd July • SUMMER HOLIDAYS

Wednesday 23rd April • Healthy Cornwall Taste Challenge – Y5

Wednesday 30th April – Thursday 1st May • Y3 Bristol Residential

Monday 5th May • BANK HOLIDAY

Tuesday 6th May – Wednesday 7th May • Year 4 Oxford Residential

Wednesday 7th May • Healthy Cornwall Taste Challenge – Y5
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Jhilmil Mala Honey AllenWilfred Hutley
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A Polite Request.

If you need to get a 
message to your 
child during the 

school day, please 
call the main office 
before 2:30pm to 

ensure the message 
is passed on.
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IMPORTANT

For safeguarding purposes children should not
be wearing smart watches in school.

SAFEGUARDING
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